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Glencannon Social 

Reminder:   President's 

Cocktail Hour, June 3, 2011, 

6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Social events have always been a 
tradition in Glencannon as a way of 
building a sense of community.  The 
first social event for 2011 will be on 
June 3 from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m. at 
10012 Garrett Street.  Come meet 
the new Board, relax, unwind from 
your busy week and mingle with your 
neighbors.   You'll also have a chance 
to look at and comment on a few 
options for landscaping the park 
entrance. 

Contribute to the sense of 
community, if you can, by bringing 
something to eat or drink that we can 
share.  Whether you can or can't 
attend please let us know so we can 
plan appropriately by either e-mailing 
glencannonhoa@gmail.com or calling 
703-242-2898. 

 

 

 

Driveway Paving Opportunity 

One of our neighbors recently had their 
driveway repaved and was pleased with the 
work such that 3 others are already 
interested.  The contractor, who is already 
way below market price while providing 
first class quality service for this work, 
indicated they would provide discounts if 
enough other people wanted to have their 
driveways done at this time.  If you are 
interested in getting more information 
please contact Mimi Rohrbach who agreed 
to coordinate this project at 703-474-3536. 

Neighborhood Information 

Please help keep our community looking 
nice and help maintain the upscale 
neighborhood that Glencannon has always 
been by remembering the following: 

 Please make sure your street lamps are 
on after dark.   This is for the safety and 
security of our neighborhood and the 
neighbors who do need to walk it after 
dark. 

 If anyone has had someone try to open 
their front door late at night in the last 
couple months please let Marko 
Cemovic know.   We've had a couple 
incidents which have been reported to 
the police who are monitoring the 
neighborhood.  They have suggested 
considering a neighborhood watch 
which the board is going to gather 
information on.  If you're interested let 
Marko know. 


